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Robinson, Kelly

From: Glenda Allison <glendaallison18@windstream.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 6:50 PM
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Reg 6 public comment

Categories: Holiday

Director Keogh, 
You know there have been lots of jokes on the national level about stupid hillbillies in Arkansas. Are we going to prove them 
right by allowing a hog factory to ruin the first National River?  
I have lived here for 40 years. This is my home. I want to see this hog factory moved and no more CAFO's allowed near the 
Buffalo Watershed and it's karst terrain.  
Thank you, 
Glenda Allison 
2835 Hwy 221 So.  
Berryville, AR 72616 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


